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We need to protect our wildlife in Oregon.  Wildlife is under dire  pressure from loss 

of habitat and climate change.  Wildlife is what makes Oregon beautiful and a wonder 

to behold.  Last October my van hit a deer west of Sisters.  Between 400 and 600 

deer die in this location each year. The cost to my insurance company was around 

$5000. We need the wildlife overpass that is planned. 


